
 

 

 

 

From mid-October 2021 we have closed Asgard Employee Super 
Account (AESA) and transferred our members' super balances to 
Asgard Superannuation Account (ASA) and BT Super. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 731 804 from 
8.00am to 6.30pm (Sydney time) Monday to Friday or email us at 
client.support@asgard.com.au. 
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